
                                       STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE – TOWN OF SURRY    

              SELECTMEN    

          MEETING MINUTES JUNE  17,2019     

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau, Eric Eichner and Jamison Hines.  

The Town of Surry issued a building permit #1102 for Leinnau. The installer will be billed for the permit.  

The Town of Surry supplied the tax card for Sherry Common.  

Jamison Hines asked if the town wanted to have the townhall parking lot striped and sealed before Old 

Home Day. The selectmen have decided to not have the sealing done.  

The selectmen reviewed the driveway permit for Milliron.  

The selectmen discussed having a concrete pad poured under the fueling area at the town garage. They 

also discussed using paving in that area as an alternative. Jay Croteau will pursue a quote for concrete 

and paving options.  

The selectmen signed payroll.  

The selectmen signed and paid bills. The catch up payment for the Surry School District of $110,093.00 

was paid.  

The selectmen signed the MS 232 R.  

The selectmen read the RSA 80-89 for tax deeded property.  

John Davis dropped off Reports of Timber Tax to be sent to Concord.  

The selectmen discussed the budget for Patriotic purposes for the cemetery. Jamison Hines asked about 

the cost of the flowers for the graves and if it could be reduced for next year as well as the number of 

flags used for the veteran’s graves.  

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed 

to accept the minutes. 

The MS 123 was given to the Town Clerk to complete.  

Jay Croteau made a copy of appointment for Pete Bissell to the Planning Board.  

Jay Croteau motioned to adjourn. Eric Eichner seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to adjourn.  

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M.  
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